The final field sheets and rough sheets were plotted with
predicted tides using the reference station designated in the
project instructions and correctors obtained from Sea and Lake
Levels Branch. Approved tides were requested from the Sea and
Lake Levels Branch, N/OMA1212, in a letter dated April 2, 1991.
Copies of the field tide level note, request for approved tides,
a DAPS tide tables are included with the separatesyf, »
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Survey records were scanned by AHP-2 employees. Significant
peaks and deeps which occurred between selected soundings, missed v’
depths, incorrectly digitized soundings, and the effects of sea
and swell action were corrected while scanning the echograms.
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